
Sub-Varsity Years of Service Recognition Award 

(Adopted by the TGCA Board of Directors at the July 7, 2008, Meeting) 

 

Sub-Varsity coaches with 5 and 10 years of service will be presented with a certificate at 

the General Business Meeting at Summer Clinic, and Sub-Varsity coaches with 15 and 

above years of service will be presented with a plaque at the Honor Awards Luncheon at 

Summer Clinic, as a Years of Service Recognition Award.  Awards will be presented in 

five year increments.  All Sub-Varsity coaches must be a member in good standing of the 

Texas Girls Coaches Association as of November 1 of the current school year to receive a 

Years of Service Award.  The individual may coach multiple sports, but cannot be the 

head coach in volleyball, basketball, or softball.  Sub-Varsity coaches meeting this 

criteria should submit their documentation to the TGCA office before June 1
st
 of the 

qualifying year. 

 


